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Dear Parents/Carers,

Please be reassured that our school is following the guidance set out by Public Health England (PHE)
regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19). We strongly recommend that all parents/carers and students
familiarise themselves with the guidance. We have instructed all our staff to do likewise. Our aim is that
all members of our school communities are well informed and aware how to slow the spread of germs.

The government stance remains that you should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your
children catching Coronavirus. There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their
school as normal. However we would particularly urge you to read the government advice regarding
travellers returning to the UK.

Latest Public Health England Guidance
The latest guidance fram Public Health England can be accessed through this link (click here).

Latest NHS information

The latest NHS information about how you can reduce the possible spread of infection can be found
below, please check regularly for updates:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

Brooke Weston Trust will continue to monitor the situation and communicate any further advice that is
released to schools. We understand you may have questions or concerns at this time, so please do not
hesitate to contact us if you wish. Thank you for working with us to safeguard the health of our
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